
FISHING SLEEPOVER 
 

 

 

Do you know what April 13, 2018 is? 

It is our annual fishing sleepover. Come and join us the night before fishing season open. It is 
time to set up your fishing rod with new line and check your tackle bag. Why night join us for a 
fun night food provided. Bring your sleeping bag and join us. Parents must stay overnight. 

 

 Please call Keith Vignola at (203)- 248-8630 so that we 
have a head count and let us know what we can do to 
accommodate if there are dietary restrictions. 


